
ST PETER’S TOWER CLOCK



PRIOR TO COMMENCING THE 
REPAIR  AND REFURBISHMENT 

OF THE CLOCK THE TOWER WAS 
IN NEED OF REPAIR. IT NEEDED 
TO BE MADE WATERTIGHT AND 
A SAFE ENVIRONMENT FOR THE 
CLOCK COMPANY TO WORK IN.
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THE COST OF THE TOWER REPAIRS 
AND THE REPAIR AND 

REFURBISHMENT OF THE CLOCK HAS 
BEEN FUNDED BY THE ESTATE OF THE 

LATE ANN RICHARDSON A FORMER 
PEDMORE RESIDENT.

ST PETER’S AND ON BEHALF OF THE 
COMMUNITY OF PEDMORE ARE MOST 
GRATEFUL FOR THIS GENEROUS GIFT.


